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The Curagao Civil Aviation Authority (CCAA) hereby would like to inform you that the
CCAA PEL DM Office will be closed from 22 December 2023 up to and including 5 January

2024.

Holders of licenses expiring in the abovementioned period should contact the CCAA PEL
Office to schedule an appointment for license renewal prior to closure of the PEL Office. This is

also valid for examination matters.

Only for licensing emergencies during the abovementioned period and by appointment only,

inspector Michael Llanes can be contacted at +5999 513-2982.

Hoping to have informed you accordingly.

Sincerely,

Director General.
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